COPY.
ZLlond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3.

5th June, 1925.

Dear Oirs,

with reference to my letters of the 15th
and 29th ultimo, to which I do not appear to have received
a reply, relative to the steam trawlier "OPHIR II", I shall
be glad to learn in course of pest uhether you have
received any definite information from the Owners regarding
the exsmination of the vessel's screw shaft.

I am,Dear Sirs,

Yours faithifully,

Assistant to the fecretary.

The Surveyors,
GRIMBBY,
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